
Norwayne Local School District is in need of persons interested in working, as needed, as a Substitute 
Custodian. 

If you are interested, please submit a Norwayne Substitute Application to Superintendent Kevin 
Leatherman. The application can be found on our web page.  You will also be required to pass a 
background screening. 

Please contact Fran Hansen, Superintendent Secretary for further information at 330-435-6382. 


